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Subject: Right to Know- property: 2520 Riegel St, Bethlehem, PA 18020
 

 
 
Good afternoon
 
Thank you for writing to Bethlehem Township to request records pursuant to Pennsylvania’s Right-to-Know Law (“RTKL”), 65 P.S. §§ 67.101
et seq.  
 
On July 30, 2024, you requested any and all records for property located at 2520 Riegel St, Bethlehem, PA  18020
Your request is granted.
 
Right to know request granted no open, pending or expired permits and demolition permit. No open Coded violations or fines due.
No unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due.
 
If you should have any further questions, please contact us. 
 
Thank you and have a great day.  
 
 
 
Lucy Smith
Clerk
Community Development
4225 Easton Ave
Bethlehem, PA  18020
610-814-6435 lsmith@bethlehemtwp.com
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